Malatesta, JoAnne M Mon 7/12/2021 2:17 PM Good news for INF!

JoAnne Malatesta, PhD Vice Provost and Dean for Undergraduate Education University at Albany jmalatesta@albany.edu

From: Kim, Carol H <chkim@albany.edu> Sent: Monday, July 12, 2021 2:12 PM

To: Malatesta, JoAnne M < jmalatesta@albany.edu>

Cc: Galime, Steven <sgalime@albany.edu>

Subject: FW: SUNY at Albany Proposal # 2021-0771

FYI

From: Mary Ellen Stewart < MaryEllen.Stewart@nysed.gov>

Date: Monday, July 12, 2021 at 11:17 AM

To: "Elizabeth.Bringsjord@suny.edu" < Elizabeth.Bringsjord@suny.edu >,

"program.review@suny.edu" cprogram.review@suny.edu>

Cc: "Havidan Rodriguez, President" < presmail@albany.edu >, "Kim, Carol H"

<<u>chkim@albany.edu</u>>, "<u>angela.pagano@suny.edu</u>" <<u>angela.pagano@suny.edu</u>>, Leslie

Templeman <Leslie.Templeman@nysed.gov>, Stephanie Hutchins

<Stephanie.Hutchins@nysed.gov>, Laura Morris <Laura.Morris@nysed.gov>

Subject: SUNY at Albany Proposal # 2021-0771

Dear Vice Provost Bringsjord:

The New York State Education Department's Office of College and University Evaluation has updated its program registration process.

This email replaces the registration letter and scanned listing from the Inventory of Registered Programs that institutions previously received.

Please maintain this registration email in your records for this proposal as it reflects the official registration action taken by the New York State Education Department.

This email is in response to the application for changes to the following registered program at SUNY at Albany (SED Proposal # 2021-0771):

• Program Title: Informatics

Award: BS

• Program Code: 37307

We are pleased to inform you that on the basis of our review the requested change has been approved as detailed in this email and on the Inventory of Registered Programs.

• Proposal Request(s): Curricular Change

Sincerely,

Mary Ellen Stewart
Office Assistant 2
New York State Education Department
Office of College and University Evaluation
89 Washington Avenue, Room 960 EBA
Albany, NY 12234
(518) 474-1551
maryellen.stewart@nysed.gov

Confidentiality Notice

This email including all attachments is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. This communication may contain information that is protected from disclosure under State and/or Federal law. Please notify the sender immediately if you have received this communication in error and delete this email from your system. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.